## CUSD BusLine Bulletin



January 2016

## Coast Unified School District's Transportation Department

## Are your feet ready for Winter?

The season's wet weather can create slippery bus steps for students. Some helpful safety practices for our students to remember include slowing down (don't run) and taking more time to get to your destination, using handrails when available, avoid muddy surfaces, and making sure not to jump from one surface to another.



Playing in the rain can be fun! Dress appropriately (rain jackets, hats, gloves, boots) and umbrellas!



Another great activity for kids when the weather gets colder and more activity comes inside (rather than outside) is *READING*. Visit your school's library to find plenty of wonderful new books to read and

displays to help discover and learn new and exciting things. Students are invited to enjoy the library during their recess time or during their weekly class visit. The librarian is always happy to help find the perfect book for whatever you are interested in learning about!

You can read your books on the school bus ride to and from school!

Do you have a question about SCHOOL BUS TRANSPORTATION?